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Dear Subscribers Name

Welcome to our latest edition of our newsletter. It has been another busy week as we head into our last week for

term 3.

Numero Competition
Castletown Primary School students from Years 4 to 6 competed in the 2018
AFG Interschool Numero Challenge at the Esperance Civic Centre on Monday

10th September.

Participating schools included Scadden PS, Nulsen PS, Cascade PS, Munglinup PS and
Norseman DHS.

Students competed in 4 different events. The first event was the Top Take where students worked
independently to find the biggest possible take (sequence of cards solving a mathematical
problem).Students then work in teams of 4 to solve the Team Top Take.

In the third event students played Numero games against competitors from other schools. The
last and most exciting event is the Scramble, where teams solve the problem and relay their
solution onto the display board all within 5 minutes.

The Castletown students worked competitively and collaboratively throughout the day.
Castletown Primary School provided the Stewards, who supported Mr Weckert and Mr Barter,
ensuring the running of a smooth and successful competition.

Congratulations to all the students that participated. The overall winning team was the Castletown
Mathematical Marbles with the Scadden Subitisers finishing second and the Castletown Kings of
Tables coming third. The Mathematical Marbles (James Powell, Ryan Thomas, Isaac Francis and

Blayden Coussens) will travel to Perth to compete in the State Numero Competition in 4t term.
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Good luck boys.
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Click here for photo gallery

Year 6 Camp

Our Year 6 students experienced an amazing, action packed camp last week in
Albany.

They were involved in a number of team building activities as well as learning
about some of the historical events and natural landmarks of Albany. Thank you to Mr Weckert,
Mrs Garvey, Ms Tonkin, Mr Chamberlain, Mrs Trotman, Mrs Tonkin and Ms Harrison for their


http://castletownprimaryschool.wa.edu.au/linkviews/index?link=aHR0cDovL2Nhc3RsZXRvd25wcmltYXJ5c2Nob29sLndhLmVkdS5hdS9wYWdlLzI3NA,,&newsletter_mail_id=57

willingness to supervise and encourage our students 24 hours a day for the week of camp.

Join the Fun Cricket Morning
On Tuesday, 11th September, representatives from Goldfields Cricket and the

Perth Scorchers, including the mascot Blaze, ran a "Come and Try" session
for all students before school followed by a Cricket information session for
students from PP-Year 3.

Click here to view a gallery of the morning.

On Thursday, 13th September, all our students participated in the much

P o
*% anticipated P&C Colour Fun Run.

Students have been fund-raising for our P&C seeking sponsorship for the run.
The funds raised will be used to improve the facilities and equipment throughout the school. All
students who raise over $10 are able to pick a prize which will need to be ordered online through
their online Profile Page from schoolfundraising.com.au between 21st of September and 12th of
October.

fg. 3 P&C Colour Fun Run



http://castletownprimaryschool.wa.edu.au/linkviews/index?link=aHR0cHM6Ly9zY2hvb2xmdW5kcmFpc2luZy5jb20uYXUv&newsletter_mail_id=57
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As students raced around the running track they were bombarded with colour flour squirted by
teachers, parent volunteers and even emergency service personnel.

There were obstacles to run around and climb over and the fire truck sprayed water over the
students as well.

Certificates were issued to students who participated. Thank you to Tiana Gilchrist for organising
and managing this event for our school P&C.

Click here to view the K-PP Gallery

Click here to view the Year 1-2 Gallery

Click here to view the Year 3-4 Gallery

Click here to view the Year 5-6 Gallery

Online Canteen Ordering

Castletown Primary School Canteen are proud to announce that we are bringing in online ordering!
*We will be starting on the first day of term 4.

*The link is now open for you to register and then add each child, ready for when online ordering is available.


http://castletownprimaryschool.wa.edu.au/page/279
http://castletownprimaryschool.wa.edu.au/page/278
http://castletownprimaryschool.wa.edu.au/page/277
http://castletownprimaryschool.wa.edu.au/page/276

*You can still order off our new term 4 menu with lunch bags and cash if that is preferred.
*Here is the link below.

https://quickclig.com.au

Y Step 1 - sign up

J¢Step 2 - add each child

JrEasy as that.

Click here for coming events. Click on the dates circled on the calendar to view coming events.
Click here for Community events

Yours sincerely

Castletown Primary School
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